
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
HADDINGTON COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
THURSDAY 12 OCTOBER 2017 

FLETCHER ROOM, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor J McMillan, Chair 
Councillor S Akhtar 
Councillor B Small 
 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Ms T Brown, Finance Business Partner 
Mrs F Stewart, Clerk 
 
 
Applicant(s) Present: 
Ms R Fyfe, John Gray Centre 
Ms F Woodrow, John Gray Centre 
Mr T Reeves, Friends of John Gray Centre 
 
 
Apologies: 
Councillor T Trotter 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
1 Application for Consideration 
 

a) Application submitted by Friends of the John Gray Centre for funding to support 
a programme of events for ‘Haddington 700’ 

 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed to recommend to Council on 31 October 2017 
that the application is granted in part and awarded the sum of £41,095.  This sum is in 
addition to an award of £8,905 made at the Haddington Common Good meeting on 5 
September 2017 and is to fund the Medieval Fair which will take place on 25 and 26 
August 2018 as part of the Haddington 700 event.     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed  ................................................................................................ 
 
  Councillor John McMillan 
  Chair of the Haddington Common Good Committee 
 


